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June 12, 2007

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

VIA EMAIL: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca
Attention:  Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: EB-2007-0050

We represent Mr. Glenn Sawycr, owner of one of the approximately 400 land parcels
affected and referred to at Paragraph 6 of the Section 98(1.1)(a) application made
pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 R.S.0.

We are writing to request observer status in order to receive documents issued by the
Board in this proceeding. We are requesting that the board exercise its discretion
regarding the limitations period related to this request.

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Yours very truly,
The Ross Firm

Quinn M. Ross
QMR/mld
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